4-H teaches youth to be smart consumers

Source: Bob Flashman, family resource management specialist
Being a smart consumer is an invaluable skill, especially in tough economic times. But unfortunately, it’s a skill not many young people have. Far too many young people graduate high school without a basic knowledge of personal finance. This could cause them to develop bad financial habits, make unwise purchases or become overwhelmed by debt early in life. 

4-H recognizes the need to help Kentucky’s youth become smart consumers and financially responsible young people and adults. 4-H’s consumer education curriculum uses fun, interactive and hands-on activities to teach youth how to make savvy consumer decisions.
By participating in 4-H consumer education activities, youth of all ages learn many beneficial skills including  how to make wise spending decisions, differentiate needs from wants, set priorities, make a savings goal and develop a plan to reach it, and compare product prices of different brands and sizes. 4-H’ers also learn about ways to increase savings and earning simple and compound interest.
Several things including advertising campaigns and peer pressure can influence youth’s spending habits.  4-H consumer education teaches youth how to recognize the appeal of advertisements and evaluate television and Internet advertising. In addition, youth are taught about the impacts peer pressure has on their purchasing decisions. Youth learn to determine their personal values related to spending, recognize peer pressure and correctly respond to it.
Wise spending, earning and saving habits are important skills that can stick with 4-H’ers throughout their lives. For more information on local 4-H youth education programs, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service.


Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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